SAFETY TOWN 2024

Teen Volunteer Application

SAFETY TOWN is looking for teens to help with our summer program. Volunteers will be assigned to a
group of incoming kindergartners. As a volunteer, you will help the students learn about a variety of
safety situations under the supervision of our certified teachers.

Volunteer positions are open to all students currently in the 6™ grade (entering the 7™ grade in
September 2024 ) through the 12" grade. PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY. IF YOU ARE LOOKING TO CARPOOL
WITH OTHERS, APPLICATIONS MUST ARRIVE TOGETHER.

Name:

Street address: Town: Zip code
School attending in Sept: Grade:

Volunteer Cell Phone#: Email: Parent cell #
Have you worked for SAFETY TOWN before? __ If so, when?

Do you have any physical limitations?

Are you volunteering to receive community service hours? If so, for what organization?

PLEASE CHECK WHICH SESSION(S) YOU ARE AVAILABLE TO WORK:
Session 1: July 8 —July12  AM Session 8:00am- 11:15am __

Session 2: July8 —July12  PM Session 11:50am -3:00 pm

Session 3: July 22 —July 26 AM Session  8:00am - 11:15am

Session 4: July 22 —July 26 PM Session 11:50am - 3:00 pm

Please note that there are a limited number of openings for teen volunteers. YOUR COMMITMENT will
require you to work EVERYDAY OF THE WEEK YOU VOLUNTEER FOR, FOR THE HOURS LISTED ABOVE.

You will be notified by EMAIL on or about June 10th, with the session (s) we will need your help. Safety
Town will be held at Marshall Hill School, 210 Marshall Hill Road, West Milford.

Completed application should be MAILED as soon as possible, but no later than June 10th to:
Bernadette Ferraro, 39 Wayside Road, Hewitt, NJ 07421

If you have any questions, please contact: Bernadette Ferraro @ 973-296-1960 or by email:
wmsafetytown@gmail.com. Please allow 24 hours for a response.
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